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July 21, 2021  

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 

 

Mark C. Draper, Chair 

Board of Environmental Protection 

c/o Ruth Ann Burke 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0017 

ruth.a.burke@maine.gov 

 

RE: Appeal of Department Order S-010735-WD-YB-N 

Request for Opportunity to Respond to Motion to Dismiss.  

 

Dear Chair Draper,  

 

 On July 13, 2021, Waste Management Disposal Services of Maine, Inc. (“WMDSM”) 

filed a Motion to Dismiss for Lack of Standing in the above referenced appeal. In this motion, 

WMDSM incorrectly claims that Conservation Law Foundation (“CLF”) failed to demonstrate 

its status as an “aggrieved person.” 06-096 CMR Ch. 2, §§ 1(B), 24. CLF strongly opposes this 

motion and requests an opportunity to respond.   

 

 Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 

 Respectfully submitted,  

 

  

_________________________ 

 Peter W. Blair Jr., Esq.  

 Staff Attorney  

 Conservation Law Foundation 

53 Exchange Street, #200 

Portland, ME 04101 

pblair@clf.org 

 

Cc: 

Juliet Browne, Verrill Dana 

William F. Hinkel, Board of Environmental Protection 

Katherine Tierney, Office of Attorney General 

Peggy Bensinger, Office of Attorney General 

Susanne Miller, Department of Environmental Protection 

mailto:ruth.a.burke@maine.gov
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Victoria Eleftheriou, Department of Environmental Protection 

Molly King, Department of Environmental Protection 

Susan Parmelee, Department of Environmental Protection 

Gail Lipfert, Department of Environmental Protection 

Kathy Tarbuck, Department of Environmental Protection 

Kirstie Pecci, Conservation Law Foundation 

Sherwood McKenny, Waste Management Disposal Services 
  
 

 


